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Wednesday 2nd December 2021 
 
 
 

Music Lessons Spring & Summer Term.  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

From January, lessons provided by the Music Service will cost £5 per week with free instrument hire. 
This is heavily subsidised by school and exceptionally good value compared to private lessons. 

Children who are entitled to Pupil Premium / Free School Meals have an additional subsidy and will cost 
£3.00 per week.  

The Music Service are committed to delivering a further 24 weeks of lessons this school year which will 
be £120 (or £72 for PP/FSM children).  

Payment can be made; 

Option 1) in one sum (£120 before Friday 17th December) or  

Option 2) in two instalments - £60 before Friday 17th December and a further £60 before Friday 31st 
March 

For PP/FSM children; 

Option 1) in one sum (£72 before Friday 17th December) or  

Option 2) in two instalments - £36 before Friday 17th December and a further £36 before Friday 31st 
March. 

To secure your child’s lessons for the remainder of the year, payment of either option 1 or 2 MUST be 
received by Wednesday 15th December so that registers can be finalised with the Music Service. 

 

Best wishes,  

 

Mrs J. Ferretti 

Headteacher 
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